
Does your Organization serve the local 

community with a focus on nutrition, 

food, or a healthy lifestyle? 

A great opportunity on March 21st exists to participate in an   

Informational “Share Fair” Booth to provide your message 

Texas A&M International University (TAMIU) and the U.S. Department of 

Agriculture (USDA) are collaborating to host the Building a Healthy 

Community Together listening and sharing session to hear from the His-

panic community about their interactions with food and how certain 

food choices lead to undesirable health outcomes.  

We anticipate ~100 community members to attend this great event! 

It will be held at the TAMIU Student Center on Tuesday, March 21, 2023, 

from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. Doors will open at 8 a.m. and close at 3:30 p.m., 

with the informational “Share Fair” open before and after the formal 

event.  Set up begins at 7:30 AM.  Lunch will be provided. 

The informational booth area will be provided with a 6 ft table and two 

chairs and is provided at no cost. Please bring - - various information, 

handouts, keepsakes, and a smile to attract residents to your table. 

If interested in participating, please respond by March 15th 

Hurry now, space will be limited!!!!!!! 




